
From: Owen Newcomer
To: WebMail - CCD
Subject: Short Term Rentals
Date: Tuesday, October 24, 2023 10:22:12 AM

[NOTICE:  This message originated outside of City of Whittier -- DO NOT CLICK on links or
open attachments unless you are sure the content is safe.]

Dear Mayor and City Council,

Please limit Short Term Rentals to the owner’s Primary Residence only.

Our neighborhood has suffered from short term rentals.  You can protect our R-1 neighborhood
from over commercialization.

Thank you,

Owen & Kristina Newcomer
5443 Brookmead Drive
Whittier, CA 90601
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